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For the month of August, we are requesting donations of tissues. 

We appreciate anything you can give to this ministry! 

Sunday, September 7, 2025: Halfway Dam Vista Loop - We will 

leave the church parking lot at 12:30 pm, or you can meet us near 

the entrance to the main parking lot on Sand Mountain Road about 

1:00 pm.  The trail is an easy 3.3 miles with only 400’ of elevation 

and a beautiful view overlooking the park.  We can stop at the 

Forest House Hotel for refreshments.  

Contact Jeff Coup if interested in joining. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The purpose of the Milton Lutheran Church Endowment 

fund is to further the Mission of MLC by supporting 

projects, programs, and events sponsored by our 

members. Endowments will be granted for areas dealing 

with children and youth, matching funds for existing 

fundraisers, service projects, local, national, and 

international initiatives, and existing church partnerships. 

Applications will be reviewed by the endowment team 

and granted upon their approval. Deadlines for requests 

are March 1, June 1, September 1, and December 1. 

Applications can be found on the website on the 

documents & videos page, under Milton Lutheran Church 

Documents, and at the church office.  

If you have any questions, don’t hesitate to contact the 

office and your questions will be directed to whomever 

can best answer the query. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This spring, we began the capital campaign for Camp Mount Luther, 

that includes matching funds from MLC.  If you didn’t signup initially 

to be a part of this very important ministry, IT’S NOT LATE! 

There are many ways that you can still take part.  You can make a 

contribution through a weekly/monthly donation in your offering to 

the church, noting the contribution is for the Camp Mount Luther 

Capital Campaign;  a one-time donation to the campaign through 

your giving envelope to the church, or by going to the 

website:  https://www.campmountluther.org/capital-campaign/ and 

making a donation either by check to the camp or by credit 

card.   It’s just that simple! Still have questions?  Pastor Gary, Carol 

Ann or Rick Coup would be more than happy to answer your 

questions. 

 

Remember that any of your contributions are matched by the 

church, so you have effectively DOUBLED the contribution to the 

campaign. 

 

It's NOT too late!! 

 

https://www.campmountluther.org/capital-campaign/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Fidget Quilters are 

next meeting: 

September 3rd 

And December 3rd! 

If you have any 

questions, contact 

Connie Stover. 

Our pet pantry is the 

first Sunday of the 

month from 11:30am-

12:30pm held in 

conjunction with our 

Self-Care Sanctuary. Our 

next one is September 

7th. 

 



 

The MLC outreach team will be joining the teams at St 

Andrew's Methodist Church located at 102 Lower Market St. 

Milton on Wednesday Sept 3rd and Wednesday October 1st 

from 6 pm to 7:30 pm to pack food packs for the Milton 

Panther Pack Program. Anyone interested in going can sign up 

in the book in the lobby or see Stephanie Byers. 



 

 

 

 

 

Bible Study at 

May’s Drive-In 

(2675 PA-405 

Milton PA). We 

are excited to 

resume our 

Breakfast Club 

Bible Study from 

9am-10am on 

Tuesdays! We 

hope you join us 

to explore the 

upcoming 

Sunday’s texts 

with us! See you 

there! 

We will start 

back up on 9/9! 

Pub Theology will 

be meeting on at 

the Turbotville 

Public House on 

September 11th at 

7pm! We hope 

you join us for this 

opportunity for 

fellowship!! 

 



Announcements from our Friends 


